8th Grade Graduation Diploma

Dear Parent of Potential Graduate,

Please print legibly the way you would like your child's name to appear

on their diploma. This is an official document and the legal name should
be used so that no question will evolve when presenting this document at
a later date. Some use the full middle name and some the initial.

Please take care in returning this to the school by Friday, November 8,
2024.

Thank you for your prompt and careful attention. The diplomas are
printed and sealed somewhere else through the diocese and accuracy is
critical as well as ordering early.

Mrs. Angela Grey
Principal

FIRST NAME

MIDDLE NAME/INITIAL

LAST NAME

Parent Signature




